
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 31 W/E 24th June 2022 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had Birthdays this 

week:  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the best  
attendance for week ending 

17th June:  
 

KS1:Y2  91.03%  
KS2:Y5   96.33%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 20th June 2022  
Year 1 trip - no cost  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 22nd June 2022  
Year 6 fundraiser   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 28th June 2022  

 Reception trip - no cost  

 Y6 Trip - £11.00 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 1st July 2022 
Extra Bank Holiday for Queen’s 
Jubilee - NO CHILDREN 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………

Monday 4th July 2022 - 2.15pm 

 Year 5 parents meeting    

 Nursery closed - new starters 
visit 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 6th July 2022 
Y1 - Y6 sports day (pm)   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 8th July 2022 

 Nur & Rec sports day (am)  

 Nursery children in  
     9.00am - 3.00pm  

 Y3 trip - £5.00 to be paid by 
4th July 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 15th July 2022 - 2.00pm 
Year 6 - workshare     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 22nd July 2022 
Break up for Summer Holiday  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 5th & Tue 6th Sept 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 7th Sept 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………… 

W/B 17th October 2022 
Derwent Hill  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 4th Jan 2023 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………… 

Thursday 5th Jan 2023 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………… 

W/B 8th May 2023 
KS2 SATs - 

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK  
HOLIDAYS  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won last week: 
 

 Mollie Tasker 

 Vinnie Lascelles 

 Scarlett Campbell 

 Lilia Walt 

 Ben Wilson 

 Kaycie Shipley 

 Alisha Fowdy 

 Callum Conlin 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each 
class and they get to add 10 
tokens to their house  
collection!  

PE T-shirts 
 

PE t-shirts are available to buy from 
the school office at £2.50 each. You 
can order & pay online on the council’s 
website. When paying , please put 
your child’s name and preferred size in 
the comments box when paying. We 
will send them to the class for your 
child to bring home.   

Jubilee Celebrations 
 

Thank you everyone for making this event so special. It was fantastic to have our parents, carers and 
friends join us after such a long time.  I’m sure you’ll agree that the children’s performances were  
amazing and their costumes from each of the decades were fabulous. Thank you also to everyone who 
donated either money and/or decorations and to the staff who worked hard to make the event run so  
smoothly. Special thanks to Adelle, Warren and Myah from Year 6 who also helped to run the stalls. We 
look forward to seeing you all again in school soon!  

Bikes and Scooter.  
 

Please remember all bikes and scooters brought to school are left at your own risk. School is unable to 
take responsibility for these items. They should be safely stored in the bike shed using a bike lock. They 
should also be clearly labeled with your child’s name or have a clearly distinguishable mark or tag so you 
can identify them without any confusion. Can we ask you all check your scooters at home to make sure 
you have the right one as we have a few children who have incorrect items.   
 

Thanks as always for your continued support.  
 

Mrs Hunter.  
 

Conner Raine 

Jensen Walt 

Max Mason 
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Year 4 
 

Year 4 were thrilled to go to the Year 6 fundraiser 
on Wednesday, where they bought/won a range 
of prizes and toys. They also had their faces  
painted and took some great pictures with their 
peers.  

Year 6 Fundraiser 
 
Year 6 had a fantastic time at their 
fundraiser this week. They worked 
incredibly hard and applied their 
skills in persuasion and calculation 
to real life. We raised £444.59 and 
are now on our way to paying for a 
fantastic leaver’s trip to celebrate 
the end of our time together.  

Year 1 
 

Year 1 had a brilliant trip to the 
Washington Wetlands earlier this 
week.  We found out more about 
birds and their features, which is one 
of the things that we have been 
learning about in science this 
term.  The behaviour of the children 
was amazing and we were very, very 
proud of them! 


